
Welcome! 
 

Welcome to our Guests! We’re happy you are worshiping with us today and 
pray you will experience the love of Christ through our church. Each week we invite 
everyone to sign the Friendship Pads as one way to get better acquainted. To learn 
more about our church, pick up a copy of our newsletter, in-Site(s), available at each 
worship site or visit our website–www.AnkenyFUMC.org. 

Especially for Children Children are always welcome in worship, and “Worship 
Bags” with children’s activities are available for them to use. Quality childcare is pro-
vided on Sunday mornings for infants and toddlers, as well as Sunday School for chil-
dren ages 3 and up. Just ask an usher for assistance in finding the nursery or Sunday 
School rooms. A “Wee Care” Room is located in the balcony of the Uptown Sanctuary, 
so little ones can play while parents watch and listen to worship.   

Special Needs At our Uptown location, large print hymnals and bulletins and wire-
less hearing aids are available–ask an usher for assistance.  

Soul Food Café All are invited to our informal meal Wednesday evenings during 
the school year between 5:00-6:30pm in our Uptown Fellowship Hall. Cost: $3 per per-
son ($10 per family). NO reservations needed! Check the church website to see what’s 
on the menu this week under “Groups & Study”. 

Fellowship You are all invited to Fellowship Time! Uptown: Between the three 
Sunday services in Fellowship Hall. Faith Chapel: After both services in Fellowship 
Hall. Christian Life Center:  Between both services. Spirit Alive: Before worship. 

FOR THOSE WHO GIVE ELECTRONICALLY If you make your church contri-
butions on-line, but still find it meaningful to put something in the offering 
plate, you will find a small basket of cards at each worship site which say, “I 
give electronically.” Pick one up weekly and put it in the offering plate. To 

donate from your smart phone, use the mobile version of our online giving page at any 
time. Simply scan the image you see here using your phone’s QR code reader.  

Our Mission:   
To be an open and inviting community of faith through  

which God grows deeply committed Christians. 
 

Our Vision:   
INVITE people into Christ’s Body. 

INSPIRE them to become more like Jesus. 
IMPROVE the lives of those in need.  

Deadlines: Bulletin     Tuesdays 2:00pm; Mar 1 Newsletter     Feb 15 

Uptown:  9:45 & 11:00am  
      ~ 3yr old –7th grade 
Christian Life Center:  
     9:00am & 10:45am 
      ~ 3yr old –7th grade 
Faith Chapel:  
     10:30am ~ 3yr old-3rd grade 

 

Nursery available at all  
Sunday services. 

W ORSHIP SERVICES                                      SUNDAY SCHOOL   

Uptown: 206 SW Walnut St ~ 964-4249 
Saturdays 5:00pm ~ Blended  
Sundays   8:30am  ~ Traditional                             
          9:45am  ~ Contemporary                 
         11:00am  ~ Spirited Traditional 
Christian Life Center: 710 NE 36th St ~ 289-9153  
Saturdays 7:15pm ~ “The Road” 
Sundays   9:00am & 10:45am ~ Contemporary 
Faith Chapel: 7384 NW 16th St ~ 289-2171 
Sundays   9:00am  ~ Traditional                                  
       10:30am  ~ Contemporary 

Ministers:  All God’s People     
Lead Co-Pastors:  Martha & Bob Ward  

Associate Pastors, Faith Chapel:  Thom Bryant, Dick Pfaltzgraff 
Associate Pastor, CLC:  John Wagner    

Associate Pastor, Thrive UMC:  Jeremy Poland  
Director of Worship Ministry:  Jan Boehm  

Director of Children & Family Ministries:  Pat Crownover  
Co-Directors of Youth Ministry:  Shelly Kubik, Rick Webb  

Director of Small Group Ministry:  Lindsay Drake  
Director of Care & Connection Ministry:  Jacque Coulson 

Director of Sports Ministry: Traci Schermerhorn  
Minister of Visitation:  Charles Tefft, Duane Churchman 

 

Email staff at:  firstname.lastname@AnkenyFUMC.org  

3  Locations ~ 9 Worship Services  

1 Congregation United in Christ! 
 

Uptown Campus ~ Faith Chapel ~ Christian Life Center  
 

www.AnkenyFUMC.org  
AnkenyFUMC@AnkenyFUMC.org 

FOR A COMPLETE LISTING OF AFUMC EVENTS & OPPORTUNITIES: 
Pick up a weekly calendar at any worship location (ask an usher for assistance)  

or go to our website:  www.AnkenyFUMC.org.  

Al-Anon  
Mondays, 7:00pm, Upt Rm 314  

AA  

Wednesdays, 8:00pm, Upt Rm 314  
Fridays,  6:00pm,  Upt Rm 314 

Saturdays, 6:30pm, Upt Rm 314  
Wednesdays, 6:00pm, CLC Rms 103-104 

Contact Gene & Marilyn Sewell  

(964-0041) with questions. 

Ankeny First United  
Methodist Church is a  

Stephen Ministry  
Congregation. 

February 2, 2014 

Ankeny First United  
Methodist Church 

UPTOWN CAMPUS: 206 SW Walnut Street 
FAITH CHAPEL: 7384 NW 16th Street 

CHRISTIAN LIFE CENTER: 710 NE 36th Street 

ADDITIONAL YOUTH INFORMATION 
JC’s Café (grades 6-12): Monday-Thursdays, 4:00-5:00pm throughout the school 
year. Closed for holidays and school breaks. 
Ewe’th Group is a fellowship, service, study and worship group for 6th and 7th grade 
youth. Sundays from 5:00-6:00pm at the Christian Life Center . 

The Gathering is specifically designed for the lives of teens in Ankeny for 8th-12th 
graders. Sundays at the CLC beginning with supper 6:00pm ($3) then worship, fellow-
ship and more from 6:30-8:15pm. 

 

Bright Beginnings Preschool 
 

Any questions, please contact 
Missy Starr: 229-0667 

We’re glad you worshipped with us today!   
Join us next week as we continue our sermon series “Love to Stay” with the theme: 

“The Significance of Sexual Intimacy”  

Uptown Saturday & Sunday:  Rev. Martha Ward 

Christian Life Center: Rev. John Wagner 

Faith Chapel: Rev. Thom Bryant 

Real. Life. Change. Saturdays at the Christian Life Cen-
ter. 6:00pm pizza and salad supper; 7:15pm worship; 
8:00pm Recovery Group breakout. While this ministry and 
worship focuses on those recovering from addictions, 

friends and family members of those recovering, and those having trouble meeting life 
on life’s terms, it is open to all. The Road’s 24 hour contact number, 515-777-8333, is 
“always on” and we are here to help. 

Featured Information This week 
 
 

Souper Bowl of Caring IS Today! 
This afternoon is about more than football at Ankeny 
FUMC–it’s about tackling hunger in the metro! If you for-
got to bring a can of soup or other non-perishable food 
item, you are welcome to make a cash donation for the 
DMARC Food Pantry (makes checks payable to AFUMC), 
and the hungry people of Iowa will be the winners! 

 

We all need a plan for our money. Financial 
Peace University (FPU) is that plan!  

It teaches God’s way of handling money. Through video, teaching, class discus-
sions and interactive small groups, FPU presents Biblical, practical steps to get 
from where you are to where you’ve dreamed you could be. This plan will show 
you how to get rid of debt, manage your money, spend and save wisely, and 
much more! A new session will be starting TONIGHT, February 2 at 6:00pm at 
the Uptown Lounge. Please contact Lindsay.Drake@AnkenyFUMC.org or ja-
cob@benekeinfo.com with questions. Register on-line via our website! 
 

The Gathering Super Bowl Party  
Tonight, Sunday, February 2 at the CLC for youth and their families. 
Party starts at 5:00pm; kick-off is at 5:30pm. Bring a snack to share. 

http://www.AnkenyFUMC.org
mailto:jacob@benekeinfo.com
mailto:jacob@benekeinfo.com


Uptown Campus ~ Traditional W orship  

February 2, 2014 ~ 8:30am 
 

PRELUDE                   
   WELCOME/WORSHIP FOCUS 
                  *CONGREGATIONAL GREETING                     

*CALL TO WORSHIP            
   *PROCESSIONAL HYMN        “Sing Praise to God Who Reigns Above”        #126 
        *PRAYER OF CONFESSION: Gracious God, you have given us life and sur-
rounded us with blessings. You have shown us the path which leads to joy and 
given us your Spirit as companion on the way. We have been exceedingly blessed 
by your love. Yet we have often ignored your guidance and sought our own will. 
In our lack of faithfulness we have harmed both ourselves and those closest to us. 
Forgive us, we pray, and draw us once more toward the way, the truth, and the 
life which we find in Christ Jesus, our Lord. Amen. 
               *WORDS OF PARDON AND ASSURANCE  

TIME WITH THE CHILDREN 

ANTHEM                “Love Never Fails You”           [Heath/Cates]            Terri Kraus  

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE / THE LORD’S PRAYER  

PRAYER HYMN   “O Lord, May Church and Home Combine”     #695 (vs. 1-2, 4)                           
SCRIPTURE                                                                                      Philippians 2:1-5 
SERMON                  “What She Wants/What He Wants”                Rev. Bob Ward 

OFFERING OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
  MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS:                                        
    OFFERTORY      “With All My Heart”  [Wissinger]       Praise Ringers 
        *DOXOLOGY  
            *PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

*HYMN OF DEDICATION                   “Lord, I Want to Be a Christian”          #402                  

*BENEDICTION/POSTLUDE          

 

*Please stand if you are able. 

Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  
 

SERVICE:  Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below.   
Ushers: Head Ushers: John & Dorothy Barnhart; Mary Adkins, Terry McAnally, Nancy Carr, Darrell Krei 
Greeters: Bill & Betty Miller, Ralph & Michaela Owens  
Sound: Todd Gilpin  Powerpoint: Brett Pike  Organist: Mark Shultz  
Praise Ringers Director: Elaine Oursler   
Fellowship Servers: Chancel Choir   Acolytes: Confirmation Students    

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, we encourage you to 
consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. What are some of the things which others do to make you feel loved? 

2. What are some ways you might better demonstrate your love to those dearest to 
you? 

3. How might you develop a regular practice of expressing your love? 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 

mailto:kathydmorgan@gmail.com
mailto:jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org
mailto:Melody.Webb@anknenyfumc.org
mailto:Melody.Webb@anknenyfumc.org
mailto:Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org
http://www.ankenyfumc.org/springbreakcamp.htm
http://www.ankenyfumc.org/springbreakcamp.htm
http://www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-god.htm
http://www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-god.htm


Uptown Campus ~ Contemporary W orship  

February 2, 2014 ~ 9:45am  

 

GATHERING SONG         
    WELCOME /WORSHIP FOCUS 
          *CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 
                   *PRAISE SONGS 
 

PRAYER TIME/PRAYER SONG 
 

SCRIPTURE 
Philippians 2:1-5 

  

SERMON  
“What She Wants/What He Wants”  

Rev. Bob Ward 

 

OFFERING OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS:  

OFFERTORY 
“Love Never Fails You” [Heath/Cates] Terri Kraus      

 

*BENEDICTION SONG 
 

  *Please stand if you are able. 
Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  
 

SERVICE:  Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below.   
Ushers: Head Ushers: Jon Vandervort, Tony Rhoads  
Greeters:  Matt & Jodi Bybee, Michael & Stacy Frelund 
Worship Team: Praiseworthy   Fellowship Servers: Chancel Choir  
Sound: Paul Moss Powerpoint: Angi Moss  
 
 

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, we encourage you to 

consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. What are some of the things which others do to make you feel loved? 

2. What are some ways you might better demonstrate your love to those dearest to 
you? 

3. How might you develop a regular practice of expressing your love? 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 
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At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  

 

Sermon Notes: 
 
 
 

 

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, we encourage you to 

consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. What does scripture mean when it tells us to have the "same love"?   

2. How can we really know what “he/she” wants?   

3. Where can we learn the trust necessary to love without thinking first of self? 

Christian Life Center ~ Contemporary W orship 

February 2, 2014 ~ 9:00am & 10:45am 
 

 

GATHERING SONG / WELCOME 
 

*PRAISE/PRAYER 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM (9:00) 
 

CHILDREN’S TIME 
 

SCRIPTURE 
 Philippians 2:1-11 

 

SERMON   
“What She Wants/What He Wants”        

Rev. John Wagner 
 

OFFERING TIME 
“Love Never Fails You” [Heath/Cates] 

Elizabeth Buxton, Nick Robertson, Rev. John Wagner 
 

*CLOSING SONG 
 

*Please stand if you are able. 
 Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 
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Uptown Campus ~ Spirited Traditional W orship  

February 2, 2014 ~ 11:00am 
 

PRELUDE          “With All My Heart”        [Wissinger]         “Praise Ringers”                   
WELCOME/WORSHIP FOCUS  
    *CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 
         *HYMN OF PRAISE     “Sing Praise to God Who Reigns Above”   #126 
              *GATHERING SONG  “My Life Is in You, Lord”           
TIME WITH THE CHILDREN  

ANTHEM           “Love Never Fails You”       [Heath/Cates]        Grace Notes 

JOYS & CONCERNS/PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE / THE LORD’S PRAYER 

PRAYER SONG                                “10,000 Reasons”  
SCRIPTURE                             Philippians 2:1-5 
SERMON   “What She Wants/What He Wants”    Rev. Bob Ward 

OFFERING OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
   MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS:   
      OFFERTORY   
        *DOXOLOGY          
*HYMN OF DEDICATION           “Lord, I Want to Be a Christian”       #402 

   *BENEDICTION/POSTLUDE         “O Worship the King”        [arr. Raney]  
       Julie Quick-Alcorn                                      

        
 

  

*Please stand if you are able. 

Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  
 

SERVICE:  Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below.   
Ushers: Head Usher: Jack & Rhonda Stewart; Mike Long, Randy & Carol Miller, Mel & Kathy Weatherwax 
Greeters: Chris & Paula Williams, Sue Banker 
Fellowship Servers: Chancel Choir   Acolytes: Confirmation Students   
Praise Ringers Director: Elaine Oursler   Grace Notes Director: Melody Webb 
Keyboard: Julie Quick-Alcorn   Sound: Brian Crouch  Powerpoint: Jack Lewton  Worship Team: Psalm 1 
 

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, you are encouraged to 
consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. What are some of the things which others do to make you feel loved? 

2. What are some ways you might better demonstrate your love to those dearest to 
you? 

3. How might you develop a regular practice of expressing your love? 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 
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Uptown Campus ~ Spirit Alive Blended W orship  

February 1, 2014 ~ 5:00pm 
 
WELCOME/WORSHIP FOCUS  
      *CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 

*PROCESSIONAL HYMN “Sing Praise to God Who Reigns” 
    “I Walk By Faith”  
    “No Other Gods”      

JOYS & CONCERNS 
     PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE/LORD’S PRAYER 
             PRAYER SONG           “Shout to the Lord”   

SCRIPTURE                                                           Philippians 2:1-5 

 SERMON               “What She Wants/What He Wants”       Rev. Bob Ward 

OFFERING OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
   MINISTRY HIGHLIGHTS:          
       OFFERTORY                                  
            *DOXOLOGY      

SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION 

*PARTING MUSIC  “Lord, I Want to Be a Christian”   
    *BLESSINGS FOR THE WEEK     

 

Worship bags for children are available from Worship Hosts. 
Note:  Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  
 

SERVICE:  Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below.   
Worship Hosts: Howie & Christal Munyon Food Hosts: Sheryl Knuth 
Worship Team: Alicia Carlberg, Mark Shultz, Dj Swope, Sara Tourte 
Powerpoint: Craig Brown  
 

  
 

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, you are encouraged to 
consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. What are some of the things which others do to make you feel loved? 

2. What are some ways you might better demonstrate your love to those dearest to 
you? 

3. How might you develop a regular practice of expressing your love? 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 
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Faith Chapel ~ Traditional W orship  

February 2, 2014 ~ 9:00am 
 

PRELUDE     

WELCOME / ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*CALL TO WORSHIP  
    *OPENING HYMN                         “O God of Every Nation”             #435 
         *PRAYER OF CONFESSION 
              *WORDS OF PARDON AND ASSURANCE  
                    *OUR RESPONSE             “Glory Be to the Father”              #70 
                          *PASSING OF THE PEACE 

PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE ~JOYS & CONCERNS 

SERMON HYMN          “Many Gifts, One Spirit”                  #114 
SCRIPTURE READING                                           Philippians 2:1-6 
SERMON          “What She Wants/What He Wants”        Rev. Thom Bryant 

OFFERTORY           

*DOXOLOGY & PRAYER OF DEDICATION                #95 

SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION 

*HYMN OF DEDICATION          “One Bread, One Body”            #620 

*CLOSING BLESSING / BENEDICTION SONG                                    

*POSTLUDE               

*Please stand if you are able.  
Join us for fellowship downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. 

Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship.  

At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  

 

SERVICE: Today’s Worship Helpers:    
Audio/Video: Dean Pollpeter     Organist: Claire Brown  
 

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, you are encouraged to 
consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. Do my goals have to line up perfectly with others? 
2. What makes you feel loved? 
3. How can you show someone else they are loved? 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 
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Faith Chapel ~ Contemporary W orship 

February 2, 2014 ~10:30am 
                    

 

WELCOME / WORSHIP FOCUS  
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

*PASS THE PEACE OF CHRIST  
 

*PRAISE SONGS 
 

 A TIME OF PRAYER 
 

SCRIPTURE READING 

Philippians 2:1-6 
 

SERMON 
“What She Wants/What He Wants” 

Rev. Thom Bryant 
  

OFFERTORY 
“Let My Words Be Few” The Davis Family 

 

SACRAMENT OF HOLY COMMUNION 
  

*BENEDICTION 
 

*Please stand if you are able.  
Join us for fellowship downstairs in the Fellowship Hall. 

Note: Please silence all cell phones & refrain from flash photography during worship. 

At Ankeny First United Methodist Church, we are intentional in keeping our Membership  
covenant to uphold the United Methodist Church by our prayers, presence, gifts, service & witness: 

 

PRAYERS:  The following are some of our joys and concerns: 
Hospitals:  Mercy: Vernon Herring, Fran Hildreth Discharged:  Jeanne Lillig, Carol Miller 
Altar Flowers: In honor of Bud & Bobbie Lawson’s 59th wedding anniversary. 
Sympathy to: ♦ Kathy Marshall on the death of her cousin, Dennis, on January 26. ♦ Lois Lamansky on the 

death of her aunt, Evon Martinson, on January 26. 
Baptism: (9:00 CLC) Stella Anne Meyer, daughter of Nic & Amy Meyer, and Connor Patrick & Brody Austin 

Meyer, sons of Nic Meyer & Natalie Meyer. 
 

PRESENCE:  The following are attendance figures from last week. 
WORSHIP  (The Road)107  (Sat)60   (8:30)172   (9:45)211   (11:00)144 
 (CLC-9:00)271  (CLC-10:45)150  (FC-9:00)41  (FC-10:30)31  Total = 1,187  
SUNDAY SCHOOL (Uptown)145  (FC)8 (CLC)137  Total = 290 
 

GIFTS: Last week’s offering for Christ’s work here and around the world: 
General Budget $17,914.03   Capital Campaign $3,091.07   Missions $740.00   Other $619.42  
 

SERVICE:  Today’s Worship Helpers are listed below.   

Audio/Visual: Dean Pollpeter    Worship Team: The Davis Family  

Sermon Reflection Questions During the coming week, you are encouraged to 
consider these questions in your personal prayer time or small group discussions: 

1. Do my goals have to line up perfectly with others? 
2. What makes you feel loved? 
3. How can you show someone else they are loved? 

Opportunities for Ministry & Growth www.AnkenyFUMC.org 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - (Place in offering plate or return to Church Office) - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES ï FEBRUARY 2, 201 4  

 I would like to sign-up for Church Life 101 
     I need to reserve childcare for Church Life 101  ____# Children ____ Ages 

    

Name  _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone________________  Email ____________________________________________ 

YOUTH NEWS 
College Student Care Packages! Parents of college students are invited to gather 
together on Thursday, February 20 in JC’s Café at 6:30pm. Bring 10 items (20 if you 
have 2 kids, etc.) to share with each other’s kids, as we pack care package for 
them.  Parents in attendance will then mail these care packages to their own children. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Morgan at kathydmorgan@gmail.com.   

Eweth February Frolic! Save the Date! Saturday, February 22 from 9:30am – 
2:00pm. 6th-7th graders join us for ice skating and lunch. 

MISSION & OUTREACH 

LUNCH BUNCH February 4  Our program will be presented by Vicki Engh, Director  of 
New Horizons Adult Day Center. New Horizons is a facility for the socialization, with 
skilled supervision, for adults with differing physical and/or cognitive abilities. They cur-
rently have 2 specific programs: A brain injury program for those who are more independ-
ent, and a program for adults who require more care. They are working toward beginning 
an MS Program this summer. Our luncheon menu will be Mary Johnson’s famous ham-
balls with vegetable, salad and dessert. Cost: $4. Sign-up across from the office, on the 
South wall of the Fellowship Hall, or, phone Helen Hanson (965-1914) no later than 
NOON, today, Sunday, February 2. 

InGathering School Bag Cutting Days Mark your calendars for: February 10 and 
February 27. 1:00-3:00pm in the Uptown Lounge. Please bring scissors, yardsticks, and 
pins.  

AFUMC will again be hosting Family Promise (formerly IHN) this upcoming week 
of February 2-9. If you would like the opportunity to help homeless families, we can use 
people to help with meal preparation, evening hosts, van drivers, and/or overnight hospi-
tality. Call either Jackie Vandivier (289-1838) or Colleen Mooi (689-6087) to get started in 
this outreach ministry. 

Mission Trip to Israel and Palestine—Sept. 13-27 A mission team made up of 
members from various Des Moines area churches will travel to Israel/Palestine for a two 
week VIM (Volunteer in Mission) experience. You will visit many holy sites but also partici-
pate in a work project and visit projects of United Methodist partners in the area. If inter-
ested, call Christine Anders at First UMC in Des Moines, 244-6209 or 240-0314. The 
team must be formed by the end of February. 

Bidwell-Riverside Donations for February: Hair Care Items Specific 
needs: shampoo, conditioner, combs, brushes. The Bidwell-Riverside Center in south Des 
Moines works to help people overcome poverty in many ways. Sometimes that means 
supplying those personal items which exceed monthly budgets of many in need. Bring 
your donations of those supplies listed above to the “Bidwell-Bin” located outside the Up-
town Family Center. 

Box Tops, Campbell Soup Labels, & Pop can Tabs! These three 
little items can help out in big ways. The UMW has collection boxes in the 
Uptown Library for the above items that they then donate to various Des 
Moines metro agencies to help purchase various needs. It’s so easy!  

OPPORTUNITIES FOR ADULT STUDY & CONNECTION 
Overcoming Depression—Therapeutic Lifestyle Change begins this 
week Come Monday, February 3, for an overview and orientation in Uptown room 315 
from 6:30-8:30pm. If you decided to participate, we will begin the 8-week course, an easy-
to-follow, clinically proven program for beating depression. Cost for the course is $30 
which covers the recommended nutritional supplement for the length of the course. If you 
or someone you know suffers from Depression, let them know about the course, but don’t 
delay. Maximum enrollment for this session is 12 participants. 

Rebuilding after your Relationship Ends A weekly seminar and support group 
for those who are separated or divorced begins Tuesday, February 25 at 6:30–8:00pm in 
Uptown Room 314. Sessions will be facilitated by Deanna Snyder, retired pastor and 
nurse. Cost is $25. Register on our website or contact Jacque at 
jacque.coulson@ankenyfumc.org or 964-424. 

NEWS TO KNOW 
CANTATA AUDITIONS will be held TODAY, February 2, at 2:00pm in the Uptown Sanctu-
ary for vocal solos and central characters with monologues. CHORAL REHEARSALS 
have just begun, but it’s not too late to join us on Sundays at 4:00pm or Wednesdays at 
8:00pm in the Uptown Choir Room. DRAMA REHEARSALS (for speaking as well as non-
speaking roles) will begin Sunday, February 16 at 3:00pm in the Uptown Sanctuary. 
(Choral and Drama rehearsals are open to anyone 8th grade–adult, no auditions required.) 
We’re also still looking for dancers and orchestra members. Questions? Email Melo-
dy.Webb@anknenyfumc.org for more information. 

Church Life 101 begins next Sunday afternoon, Feb. 9 – 4:00-5:30pm  This 
is your opportunity to learn more about our unique multi-site congregation. Meet the pas-
tors and staff, tour all three AFUMC locations, see how you can make new friends and get 
more involved. The first session will be at our Uptown location in the Family Center (note 
new location). Persons ready to take a step toward church membership are asked to at-
tend at least three of the four sessions. Childcare provided with advanced registration. 
Sign up on the MINISTRY OPPORTUNITI ES   tear-off, on our website or call the office. 

Library News All 2014 UMW books are now shelved and ready for check out. Also 
'check out' our audio books ( great for your commute to and from work, etc.) and DVDs. 

Instruments of Peace, our church orchestra, is always welcoming new players. If you 
have wanted to participate in this group but don’t have your instrument any more, please 
know that the church has a few instruments that you can use: Trombone, trumpet, alto 
saxophone & baritone. If your instrument of choice isn’t on this list let us know and we’ll 
try to find one for you. Please contact Jan Boehm, Jan.Boehm@Ankenyfumc.org with 
questions. 

Mama Faith's Take & Bake Cherry Pie Sale To place your order for Take & Bake 
cherry pies call Pat Wilson, 238-0464 by February 13 or while supplies 
last. Cost is $10 each. Pick up your pies Saturday, February 15 be-
tween 9:00am and 12:00pm in the Faith Chapel Fellowship Hall (7384 
NW 16th Street). Proceeds go to Ankeny FUMC camp scholarships. 
Sponsored by Faith Chapel UMW. 

2014 Guide Book & Directory We are in the process of updating our annual Guide 
Book & Directory for the Church. This is a great time to let the church know if you have 
moved so our database is accurate. The book is provided at no cost to our Church, and is 
subsidized by local businesses that advertise in it. If you own or manage a business and 
would like to find out about advertising in the book, please call the office, 964-4249. 

Play. Fun. Sports. New to AFUMC, Upward Sports Spring Break Camp—  
Basketball or Cheerleading. Tuesday, March 18-Thursday, March 20, 
8:30am-12:30pm. Grades: K-5 Register early! Cost: $40 before 2/23, $60 after. 
More information and registration is available at www.ankenyfumc.org/

springbreakcamp.htm 

AFUMC Running Club "Run for God" is a 12-week training plan aimed at running a 5K 
while maintaining a Christian focus. This program is both a Bible study and a training 
program which illustrates the parallels between an endurance sport and the endurance 
that faith requires. Although designed for new runners, this program is appropriate for all 
experience levels. Experienced runners are encouraged to participate and mentor new 
runners. Be ready for your first 5K road race in just 12 weeks, and learn how this sport 
relates to the Christian faith in the process. Register at www.ankenyfumc.org/run-for-
god.htm. Program begins the week of March 23. 
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